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From: City Of Wolverhampton Council <noreplyweb@wolverhampton.gov.uk>  
Sent: 28 November 2022 14:27 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: Public Notice Objection received 
 

Your details 

Name 

Customer name 
 

Address 

 
  

  
  

Contact 

Email 
 

 
Phone number 

 

Premises details 

Name/Address of premises 
Bantock park 

Objection details 

Reason for objection 
Prevention of public nuisance 
 
Further details 
I see there is another event planned for Bantock Park next June 16th and 17th TWO DAY'S OF NOISE POLLUTION 
instead of the one we suffered September this year 
I gave the council the benefit of the doubt this year as we were told the noise would be at an acceptable level, well I 
can tell you it was not, it made for a very stressful 10 hour's not being able to be at home without the VERY LOUD 
BASE MUSIC my and my neighbours stress levels were through the roof even with the tv turned up all we could hear 
was boom boom boom  
Now you want to repeat it for 2 day's this year, you are very aware this is a highly residential area and is not suitable 
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for such a event on a regular basis  
As soon as it was brought to my attention yesterday my stress levels were up, this will affect my mental health in the 
build up and during the event if allowed to happen,  
This year we were not given the correct information about the noise level from over the speakers it definitely was 
not acceptable even from here, I dread to think how loud it was on Broad Lane and Finchfield road 
A reply would be appreciated  
I strenuously object to the licence being approved  

 


